

## 27th January 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Valentines' Disco!

We are delighted to share that we will have a Valentines' Disco for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 on Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> February.

The Reception disco will be 3.30pm to 4.15pm. Reception children can bring party clothes to school to change into and staff will take them to the disco straight after school. Parents should wait by the double doors to the hall to collect them at 4.15pm.

The Year 1 and Year 2 disco will be 4.30pm to 5.30pm. Parents will need to collect their children from class at the normal time, take them home to change and bring them back for the disco at 4.30pm. The disco will finish at 5.30pm.

Tickets are £2.50 and include a drink, snack, and magical entertainment from Paul Kazam! All profits will go to 'The Friends of Watton Westfield and Watton Junior Schools' (charity no: 1054992).

To purchase tickets please complete the reply slip below and return it with cash payment in a

If your child will be collected by anyone other than someone already named on their emergency contacts list, please ensure you let us know in advance.

named and sealed envelope to the school office by Friday 7th February. Thank you

named and coaled city	hope to the concer office by Friday F. Fobradry. Fridain your
×	
Child's name:	Class:
•	a ticket for the Valentines' Disco on 13 <sup>th</sup> February 2025. Please find yment in a named and sealed envelope.
Any dietary needs / allei	gies:
•	cted by someone not named on their emergency contacts list, please
Parent signature:	Date:



Online: www.wattonwestfieldandjunior.org.uk





